
 St Katherine’s School & Nursery Headteacher: Mr Ray Lang 
 

T: 01634 240061     
W: www.stkatherineskent.co.uk 

E: office@st-katherines.kent.sch.uk 
                                          

St Katherine’s School & Nursery, St Katherine’s Lane, Snodland, Kent ME6 5EJ 

 

Friday 15th September 2023 
 
 

Uniform Reminders 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I have noticed that a small number of children have not been wearing the appropriate uniform into school 
this week. This is particularly with regard to white shirts, plane studded earrings and black shoes.  
 
I kindly ask that from next week all parents ensure that their children wear the correct school uniform, 
which is in line with our policy. If children are unable to wear the correct uniform into school, parents should 
provide a note to explain the context for this.  
 
Please see below some key points regarding uniform, which outline the school’s expectations for shirts, 
earrings and shoes. 
 

• Shirts – Please note that children should wear white shirts. Blue shirts are not permitted. 
 

• Shoes – Children should wear black shoes. Trainers (including black trainers) are not permitted. 
 

• Earrings – Children should wear plain studded earrings. Hoops or patterned earrings (e.g. flowers) 
and jewelled studded earrings are not permitted.  

 
All of the St Katherine’s school uniform can be purchased from Pages, who are located at the following 
address: Granada House, 7-8 Lower Stone St, Maidstone ME15 6JR 
 
Pages website: https://pages-schoolwear.co.uk/Products/Index?schoolId=64 
 
Your cooperation in this matter is very much appreciated. 
 
Regards 
 
Mr Lang  
Headteacher 
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